

Memorandum

Office of Faculty Affairs

Date:

August 2, 2019

To:

Department Chairs

From:

James Mackin

Interim Associate Vice President, Faculty Affairs

Subject:

Application for Sabbatical Leaves During the 2020-21 Academic Year

Please forward the enclosed copy of the application for 2020-21 sabbatical leaves or difference-in-pay leaves to full-time faculty in your department. Applicants may either duplicate this form or download it from the Faculty Affairs website at: www.csun.edu/facultyaffairs/

Please email me or call me at extension 2962 if you have questions on these matters. For information about whether specific faculty members in your department are eligible for sabbatical or difference-in-pay leaves, please contact the Office of Faculty Affairs at extension 2962.

JM:mk

n:sabb:2021:sabbapplmemo

cc:

Provost Mary Beth Walker

College Deans